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This week children were encouraged to create their own owl 

babies art work for the display board using cotton balls, glue and 

googly eyes. Children also shared their favorite bed time story 

during our show and tell, which will continue this whole of 

November every Wednesday. Reading a bed time story with 

children can be fun and learning experience for children.  


